
Support for HB 3260 from Jeff Cogen, Chair of the Multnomah Board of County 
Commissioners. He speaks as individual, not for the Board. 

 
 
From: Jeff Cogen [jeff.cogen@gmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 2:24 PM 
To: s@samuelmetz.com 
Subject: Re: a study of health care alternatives in Oregon 
 
Hi Sam,  
  
Our Board has already adopted our legislative agenda and did not identify HB 3260 for 
inclusion on it, so the full board won't weigh in. That said, I think this makes a lot of 
sense, so I’m happy to weigh in in support. I have a conflict on my schedule on April 

5th which I will try to move, but in any event will send in a letter in support.  
  
Thanks for highlighting this for me.  
  
Jeff 


